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Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-335/82-43

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. G. N. Huffman of
this office on November 24, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC License
No. DPR-67 for the St. Lucie facility. Our preliminary findings were discussed
with Mr. J. H. Barrow, Operations Superintendent, at the conclusion of the
inspen. ion. NRC concerns relating to the findings were discussed in an Enforce-
ment Conference in Atlanta on December 17, 1982, between Mr. L. W. Williams,
Vice President, Nuclear Energy and Mr. R. D. Martin, Deputy Regional
Administrator, Region II.

Areas examined during this inspection included croergency preparedness. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of p ocedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the
inspector.

During the inspection, an emergency preparedness program deficiency was observed
with regard to the state of operational readiness of the Technical Support
Center due to ongoing construction activity. Although this matter had been
identified by your staff, corrective and preventive measures were not promptly
implemented until additional attention was focused on the issue as a result of
extensive discussions between our staffs. In that corrective actions were
completed shortly after that, no response to this letter is required. However,
it is expected that continued management attention will be applied to this area,
so as to preclude recurrence.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure will
be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room unless you notify this office, by
telephone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written appli-
cation to withhold information contained therein within thirty days of the date
of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements of
2.790(b)(1).
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No.

S0-335/82-43

cc w/ encl:
C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
N. Weems, Assistant QA

Construction Manager

bec w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
G. R. Bailey, FP&L
F. G. Pagano, Jr. , DEP:HQ
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